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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

To: Friel, Ana
Cc: denis.l.brown@shell.com
Subject: RE: 2703 MLK, Oakland (RO 145); Request for Extension for Draft CAP

Ang,

Based upon your request, the schedule for submittal of Draft CAP for case RO145 is extended to February 12,
2008,

Regards,

Jemry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6577
510-567-6791 phone

510-337-%335 fax

ey wickham@acgoev.org

From: Friel, Ana [mailto:afriel@craworld.com]

Sent: Tuesday, December 04, 2007 3:51 PM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Cc: denis.).brown@shell.com

Subject: 2703 MLK, Oakland (RO 145); Request for Extension for Draft CAP
Importance: High

Jerry,

In your letter dated September 21, 2007, you requested that Shell prepare a Draft Corrective Action Plan (draft
CAP) for submittal by December 12, 2007, to evaluate remedial alternatives to meet target clean-up goals for on-
site contamination.

In response, CRA prepared a site conceptual model and geologic cross sections to betier understand the site
conditions and to assist with meeting the agency’s directive for a CAP. At this time the SCM and cross sections
have been prepared in draft and are being reviewed and revised in preparation for review by Shell, prier to
agency review. In order to determine applicable cleanup goals for this site, CRA is also in the process of
reviewing the contaminant concentrations in various media in relation to the recently revised Environmental
Screening Levels document issued by the SFBRWQCB on November 15, 2007.

Given the upcoming holiday schedule, Shell's internal request for a 30-day review of SCM’s and CAP documents,
and the recent changes in the ESLs, CRA respectfully requests a 60-day extension (to February 12, 2008) for
submittal of the SCM, geologic cross sections, ESL evaluation, and Draft CAP.

Your consideration with regard to our request for an extension is appreciated.

It should be noted that the vapor sampling of the offsite vapor probes was conducted on October 31, 2007. A
monitoring report is being prepared and will be submitted by January 15, 2008.

Please contact me with any questions concerning this site.

Ana Friel, PG
Conestoga-Rovers & Associates

12/4/2007
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408 7th Street,Suite A, Eureka, CA 95501
p (707) 268-3812
f(707) 268-8180

¢ (707) 845-4066
afriel@craworld.com

Conestoga-Rovers & Associates has acquired the former Cambria Environmental Technology
Visit us at www.craworld.com
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